
 
 

Job Announcement 

Crew Leader – Public Works Utilities 
 

Shorewood, Illinois (pop. 17,495) is accepting applications for a Crew Leader - Utilities in our Public Works 

Department.  Shorewood is a growing community in northwestern Will County and adjacent to Joliet.  This is a 

highly responsible position requiring an I.E.P.A. Class B water operator's license.  A person in this position is 

responsible for the maintenance and operation of the village’s water system, sanitary collection system and 

supervision of other utility employees.  The salary range is $57,266.90 - $75,359.33.   

 

This position is subject to a collective bargaining agreement with Local 150 of the International Union of 

Operating Engineers.  Local 150 Union Health and Retirement Insurance is provided.  Offers of employment are 

subject to successful completion of a background check, physical, and drug screen.  Qualified individuals are 

encouraged to complete an application form, which can be found at: 

http://vil.shorewood.il.us/government/employment.aspx.   

 

Applications are due by Friday, February 22, 2019 and should be submitted to Jim Culotta, Village 

Administrator, at jculotta@vil.shorewood.il.us or mailed to Village Administrator, One Towne Center Blvd., 

Shorewood, IL 60404.  EEOE 
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